
 
 

 

Easter Hat Parade 

This year the Easter Hat Parade will be held on 

Thursday 29th March. We will be having a special 

Lunch, which will commence at 1pm (P & C Canteen 

will be organising this lunch-Students, Parents,  

Pre-Schoolers will be required to Pre-Order for 

Catering Purposes. This form is available on the 

school App Site/ or from school office). The parade 

will commence at 1.45pm. Pre-school children are 

welcome to join in the parade.  Children are to 

construct their hats at home. The School will be 

holding an Easter Egg Raffle. Tickets have been 

sent home. Donations of Easter Eggs for this raffle 

would be greatly appreciated and can be sent into 

school ASAP, the raffle will be drawn at the Easter 

Hat Parade. ALLTICKETS need to be returned by 

Wednesday 28th. 

 

Student Arrangements Changes 

Parents are reminded that if your child has any changes to the normal school 

routine, such as if your child is going home on a different bus to a friend’s 

house or someone else is to pick your child up, the school requires a 

permission note, or ring the school to let us know. In addition, you need to 

notify the bus owners/drivers if there is any alteration to the normal day.  

 

Coles Sports for Schools 

The Coles Sports for Schools program is well underway.  We have a collection 

box in the office for vouchers to be placed in. In addition, there is a 

collection box in at Coles for our school. So please encourage all family and 

friends to start collecting vouchers for our great school. For every $10 you 

spend, you will receive one voucher. 

 

Uniform Coordinator  

With the change of hands this year in the canteen & uniform positions, the 

decision has been made to NO LONGER hold any future accounts. Amy Evans 

will be available on Monday & Thursday for any uniform purchases by 

appointment. Please ring Amy at any time: 0488 923 867.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           
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Calendar 2017 
 
Mar 
Thurs 22nd Assembly 
2.30pm 
Sat 24th Walk for Cancer 
Thurs 29th Easter Hat 
Parade 
Fri 30th Mar Good Friday 
 
Apr 
Mon 2nd Easter Monday 
Mon 9th P & C Meeting @ 
3.30pm 
Fri 13th Last day of Term 1 
Wed 25th Anzac Day 
Mon 30th Staff Prof 
Development Day 
 
May 
Tues 1st Students return to 
School 
 
    
  
     
      



Bus Travel 
Parents of Kindergarten and Year 3 students are reminded to apply or update 
their details for Bus Travel on the NSW Transport site: 
www.transportnsw.info/school-students 
If you do not have access to the internet contact 131 500 for assistance. 
 
Before School 
Teacher supervision is provided from 8.40am. Students should not be 
arriving before this time unless previously arranged with the Principal. 
 
Visitor’s to School 
All visitors to our school: Parents, Guardians, caregivers and Community 
members, must come to the school office first and sign in. You will then be 
directed to where you need to go from there. 
 
Attendance 
Parents are reminded that all absences need to be explained in writing within 
7 days of absence. Partial Attendance (late arrival & early departures) to 
school will also be documented in the students sign in/sign out book, located 
on the school office counter. The Home School Liaison Officer will be 
monitoring Students attendance. 
 
Permission Notes 
Permission notes (Media, Walking, iPads/Laptops and Updated Family 
contacts) for the new school year have been sent home.  Please complete 
these blue notes and return to school ASAP, as we need to have current 
information on file.  
 
School Statements - PAYMENT DUE 
Statements were sent out to families to pay school 
fees. Could you please assist the school by paying 
these as soon as possible. Payments can be made via the POP payment system 
on the school internet, or by sending cash into the school office. Please 
contact the school if you are having financial difficulties.  
 
Fruit & Vegetable Week 
A BIG Thank You to Kylie, Assistant 
Store Manager at Woolworths, Moree 
for personally delivering our Fruit and 
Veggies for our Fruit & Veg activities. 
Students thoroughly enjoyed the 
variety of fresh fruit and veggies they 
had access too. Thank You Woolworths. 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.transportnsw.info/school-students


Fruit Break 
Parents please pack a small piece of fruit for fruit break. E.g. grapes, berries, 
half a banana, carrot/celery sticks. This fruit must be cut up ready to eat.  
K-2 students cannot eat a large piece of fruit in the time allocated for fruit 
break, they prefer a small container of fruit already cut up. 
 
Canteen Roster 
Jaimi will work on a Monday and a roster system has been put in place for 

Thursdays. Please check the day allocated to you on the roster and if you are 

unable to do this day, please swap with another parent and notify Jaimi of the 

change on (0429 184 847 - Jaimi’s Number). If no one is available to do 

this day, the canteen will close on that day. 

 

 

Monday Canteen Thursday Canteen 

  22nd    Nicole Rigby 

26th  Jaimi Parker 29th  Jaimi Parker & Jodi 
Rigby 

3rd April 
-Tuesday 

Jaimi Parker 5th  Amy Evans 

9th   Jaimi Parker 12th  Salli Peachey 



 

 

 

 

 
 

 

P & C Meeting Monday 9th April @ 3.30pm  

Under the School Cola. All Welcome 

 

COMMUNITY NEWS 
 

 

Pally P & C have a Cool Room for Hire. Weekend Hire- Friday to 
Monday $150. A $50 Deposit is required. Bookings taken by Amy 
Evans on Mobile No: 0488 923 867. 
 
 
The Community of Pallamallawa will be having a Walk for Cancer 
Fundraiser this Saturday 24th March. Venue: PALLY HALL from 9am. 
Morning Tea will be provided at Pally Hall (Gold Coin Donation). Produce 
Stalls will be available on the day: Cakes, Slices, Pickles etc Come along 

and support a good cause and have a fun morning. 

 
 

 
Moree Junior Soccer Ass (MJSA) 

Moree Junior Soccer will be holding registrations days on Saturday: 24th 

March at Ron Harboune Oval-Soccer canteen from 9am to 12noon. Cost: $130 

(Accepting Active Kids Vouchers and a $20 refund at the end of the season 

when you return your shirt).Further information please contact: Terry-Anne 

Sharples:  0267528152 or email tasharples@bigpond.com 

Bec Bridge: 0427 059 166 or email becbridge@hotmail.com 
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